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Homeland Housing  
 
The City of St. Albert voted 5-2 in support of contributing an additional 2.85M to develop the 22 St. 
Thomas Street Affordable Housing Project. In 2022 Council voted to transfer the 1.3 acres property to 
Homeland Housing (valued at 2.65M). The 2.85M contribution from the City of St. Albert represents a 
firm commitment to affordable housing in the region. Homeland Housing has been unsuccessful in 
securing Provincial funding via the Alberta Housing Partnership Program to date. The hope is this 
financial contribution will compel the Government of Alberta to commit funding for this project.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


